
 

DATE: July 27, 2023 
 
TO:  Agency Addressed (No. 06, 2023-2024)  
 
FROM: Paul Whitfield, Director 

Division of Accounting and Auditing 
Department of Financial Services 

 
SUBJECT: FLORIDA ACCOUNTING INFORMATION RESOURCE (FLAIR) CHANGE 

IN NORMAL 3RD FRIDAY RECONCILIATION PURGE SCHEDULE  
 
Due to a FLAIR issue, the 3rd Friday reconciliation purge processes that were scheduled 
to run on Friday, July 21st were delayed. These processes completed yesterday, July 26, 
2023. Any files or reports that are received as a result of these processes are now 
available.     
 
Questions may be directed to the Office of Florida Financial Education at 
DFSFinancialEd@myfloridacfo.com. 
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